



J Hibbott Assistant Head of Lower School and Head of EAL 01691 626511 Email: judith.hibbott@ellesmere.com

14th February 2023

Dear Parent,

This Friday 17<sup>th</sup> February, Lower School children would like to hold a cake sale and sell cakes for 50p to each other in order to raise money for the earthquake appeal in Turkey and Syria.

If you are able to send your child in with either any homemade or shop bought cakes on the Friday morning, we would be very grateful.

The cakes will also need to be labelled with ingredients.

Many thanks for your support,

Kind regards,

OMMUNET

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286